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This Advisory is provided to inform you about Assembly Bill 841 and CA Public Utilities Code 
740.20, which affects home charger installations offered by CCFA. It will help you achieve 
compliance with new CCFA requirements 
 

           ATTENTION: CCFA PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS 
 
ELECTRIC VEHICLE INFRASTRUCTURE TRAINING PROGRAM 
(EVITP) CERTIFICATION REQUIRED FOR ELECTRIC VEHICLE (EV) 
HOME CHARGER INSTALLATIONS 

           SUBJECT: 

 
CCFA Program participants who are eligible to apply for the home charger rebate are 
required to have their EV charger installed by a licensed contractor and EVITP certified 
electrician. Participant must use a contractor with a valid Contractors State License Board 
(CSLB) C-10 or C-46 License and at least one electrician on each crew, at any given time, 
must hold an EVITP certification. One member of each crew may be both the contractor and 
an EVITP certified electrician. Project EVITP requirements align with California Assembly Bill 
No. 841 and Public Utilities Code 740.20 and are effective for work performed on or after 
January 1, 2022. 
 
Participant should check their contractor’s license number on the CSLB website (https:// 
www.cslb.ca.gov/OnlineServices/CheckLicenseII/CheckLicense.aspx) to ensure it is current 
and active. A list of licensed contractors who employ EVITP certified electrician can be found 
at: https://evitp.org/california. You may also search for EVITP certified electricians by 
certification number or by last name in the EVITP database (https://db.evitp.org/). 
 
The EVITP certification requirement does not apply to the following: 

• Single-family home residential EV chargers that can use an existing 208/240-volt outlet. 
• Participants who purchase a portable level 2 charger that can plug into an existing   

208/240 volt outlet. 
 

Installations performed by non-licensed contractors and electricians who are not EVITP 
certified are not eligible for reimbursement. Participant and household members may not 
perform any installations, even if they are a licensed contractor. 
 
Please visit the Charging Your EV web page (https://www.baaqmd.gov/funding-and-
incentives/residents/clean-cars-for-all/resources/charging-your-ev) for more information 
about the charger rebate process and requirements. If you have any questions regarding this 
advisory, please contact Clean Cars for All staff by email at cleancarsforall@baaqmd.gov or 
phone at 415-749-4918. 
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